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Reminder: B Shares trading 
 

 
As a follow up to the latest communications issued by Abengoa with respect to 
the newly issued B shares, we would like to inform all stakeholders that such B 
shares will start trading in the Spanish Stock Exchange on Thursday, October 25th 
at the opening of the session and will be included in the Ibex 35 index at the 
closing of the day.  
 
Class A shares will simultaneously exit the Ibex 35 index at the closing of the day 
and will remain trading in the Mercado Continuo.  
 
The initial trading price of the B shares will be the price determined in the trading 
auction that will take place for a period of 30 minutes before the opening of the 
trading session this Thursday, October 25th. 
 
For any questions, please contact the following: 
 
Investor Relations  
Tel. +34 954 93 71 11 
Email: ir@abengoa.com 
 
Communications Department 
Tel. +34 954 93 71 11  
E-mail: communication@abengoa.com 


